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With a second ‘lockdown’ well 

underway the situation may just 

be getting slighter better, or is 

that just wishful thinking.  

However, there is a vaccine 

hopefully on the way. We can all 

live in hope. 

The response to my October 

Newsletter was a little 

disappointing. With only 5 

members replying.

Those that did reply would like 

to see the special dinner for the 

NHS and Key workers go ahead. 

So that will be added to our 

calendar as and when we are 

able to meet. 

The idea for a Zoom get together 

on the evening of the 2nd 

December to coincide with what 

should have been our Christmas 

Dinner however was not so well 

supported, so that will not be 

happening.  

If any of you have any other 

ideas that you would like us to 

consider, please let us know 

your thoughts.

Remembering 2019

Stay safe and well.

Ray Ghent
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